
Take our
Survey!

Complete by June 28th &
enter to win a $100 gift card*

We want to
hear from you
about how you
experience
health & well-
being in your
life and
community.

Maine Shared
Community Health
Needs Assessment
Please take no more than 10 minutes to
share your experiences about health
and well-being in your life and
community. The deadline to take the
survey is June 28th at 5pm.

The Maine Shared Community Health
Needs Assessment is a collaborative of
Maine’s health systems, MeCDC, and the
Maine Community Action Partnership.
We want to learn about the health &
well-being of people and communities
throughout Maine in order to turn
information into action. 

Or visit:
https://bit.ly/MeSCHNA

For more information contact:
info@mainechna.org

*gift cards will be mailed only

https://bit.ly/MeSCHNA

